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Re: English Language Certificate (Manuscript No. 13860) 
 
 
Dear Dr. Lian-Sheng Ma:  
 
I am writing this letter with reference to my manuscript entitled "Gene expression profiling of MYC-
driven tumor signatures in porcine liver cells by transcriptome sequencing", co-authored by Drs. Neil 
Talbot and Clifford Steer. This manuscript was submitted for publication in ‘World Journal of 
Gastroenterology’ as an original research article (Manuscript No. 13860). It has been reviewed 
recently, and I submitted the revised manuscript last week. This revised version has been reviewed, 
and edited by all three of us. 
 
I was asked to provide an English language certificate with this revised submission. I can guarantee 
you that our manuscript meets at least the Grade B level. English is the native language of two of the 
three authors. This manuscript has been thoroughly checked for any grammatical mistakes or typos 
prior to my submission by all three authors. I can assure you that there are no issues with the English 
language in our manuscript. I would appreciate it if you could make a decision on our revised 
manuscript soon. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Raj Aravalli 
 
Assistant Professor 


